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OSMB Members Present:     Steering Committee  
F. Bruder Stapleton, M.D. (Chairperson)   Alvaro Muñoz, Ph.D.      
Jami Levine, M.D.      Bradley Warady, M.D.  
Mark Schluchter, Ph.D.      George Schwartz, M.D. 
Blanche Chavers, M.D.     Susan Furth, M.D., Ph.D. 
       Derek Ng, Ph.D. 
       Michael Schneider, MS 
 
NIH Staff: Marva Moxey-Mims, M.D., Yining Xie, M.D. , Robert Star, M.D., John Kusek, Ph.D. 
 
OSMB Members Absent: Jeffrey R. Botkin, M.D., M.P.H, Glenn Bock, M.D., Avital Cnaan, 
Ph.D. 
 
 
The OSMB was very pleased with the study progress. The Board congratulated the investigators 
and study centers on excellent collaboration and rigor in conducting the study. The OSMB 
appreciates the attention to retention and response to previous questions and recommendations. At 
the conclusion of their meeting, the OSMB recommended that the CKiD study should continue.  
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